
 

 
 
 
November  5, 2024   
 
 
Belle S. Wheelan, PhD 
President  
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
Commission on Colleges 
1886 Southern Lane 
Decatur, Georgia  30033-4097 
 
 
Dr. Wheelan: 
 
Northwestern State University is in receipt of your letter dated October 30, 2024, regarding the 
approval to participate in the Differentiated Review Process (DRP) as a member of the 
Reaffirmation Class of 2027. 
 
On behalf of the University, I am confirming its participation in the DRP.  The SACSCOC team looks 
forward to traveling next month to Austin to attend the SACSCOC Annual Meeting.   
 
Again, thank you for your guidance and that of Vice-President, Dr. J. Matthew Melton. He has helped 
our team a great deal.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
James T. Genovese 
President  
 
 
 
copy: Veronica M. Biscoe, Institutional Accreditation Liaison 
 Dr. J. Matthew Melton, SACSCOC Vice-President 
 
 
 
 


